Surprise Visit  
Rockhampton Zontians enjoyed a surprise visit by Lieutenant Governor Ros Kinder recently. 

Daily work for Ros brought her to Rockhampton for a short visit and a number of Rockhampton members were able to join her for dinner at the local Shangri La Restaurant. Apart from the delicious food, which was enjoyed by all, fun and fellowship was the order of the night.  There was much talking and laughing as many subjects were discussed including novel ways to fundraise. President Trish was disappointed to miss the outing as work had taken her to Brisbane at that time.

Thanks Ros. We enjoyed your visit.
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